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Senator Rafferty, Representative Murphy & members of the committee. Thank you 
foryour work on this bill. My name is Janet Drew. I'm a retired nurse in york maine,
There is already evidence* of harms from the increasingly pervasive wireless 
technology associated with, not just the social media sites but also overexposure to 
radiation from the wireless devices and transmission infrastructure. 
Industry denies the evidence of harm reported in thousands of studies, court findings, 
insurers carveouts, medicare diagnostic codes, NIH's Toxicology studies, NH 
Commission...
Now, as the technology and its uses are evolving ever more rapidly, testing, safety 
and regulatory response are lag  behind, risking harms to Mainers & all US families 
Help us catch up
Please support LD 643.  Thank you


